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28th June 2024  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

What another busy week! We are fast approaching the end of the school year.  Please make 
sure we have your most up to date contact details as we will send reminders of dates/events 
until the end of term.   
 
All of our children and staff have thoroughly enjoyed our local history week ‘A building 
through time’. There have been lots of trips around our lovely local area and the learning 
opportunities planned by the staff have been fantastic. We will be sharing all of this with you 
on Wednesday 3rd July (in our infant hall) as a whole school History exhibition from 3pm - 
3.45pm.  
 

Sports day will take place next Friday 5th July at the following times, please note, there 

has been a change for EYFS and KS2 children:  

 

Y3 - Y6    9.15am 

Nursery and Reception  10.00am 

Y1 and Y2    1.30pm  

 

On Wednesday 3rd July our Y6 children will be going to visit their new schools and we will 

all be having our transition day and spending time with their new class teachers/new 

classroom. The children will all come home on Wednesday with a letter about their new 

teacher.  

 

Reminders/dates:  

• Y5 parents- If you did not receive an information pack about Y7 admissions please 

collect a pack form the school office.  

• POLLING DAY: School will be closed on Thursday 4th July.  

• End of term: School Closes on Friday 19th July (1pm).  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs GC Murphy   

Head Teacher  

https://www.stannescatholicprimary.com/
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